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Awesome Kindergarteners 
 

January 30, 2023 

What We Are Up To 

LEARNING IS FUN! 

On February 6, we will celebrate the 100th Day of school. 

We will do many fun activities based on the number 100. 

We are also going to talk about kindness and doing 

something for others. In a combined effort with the other 

kindergarten classes, we will try to collect 100 cans of food 

to donate to the Fredericksburg area food bank. Your child 

may bring cans to donate any time between now and the 

15th. Please see the attached flier. 

Valentine’s Day 

We will be celebrating Valentine’s Day at school on 

Tuesday, February 14. The children may exchange 

valentine cards with each other. All valentines should be 

brought to school between Friday, February 10 and 

Tuesday, February 14 so that they can be placed in each 

child’s special bag. A list of the children’s names is 

attached. 

 Pizza Lunch 

Due to Lower School conferences, please do not   

order pizza lunch for Friday, March 17. 

 

 

Don’t Forget 

Thursday, February 2 – 

Groundhog Day 

Monday, February 6 – 100 Day 

Tuesday, February 14 – Valentine’s 

Day 

Monday, February 20 – Teacher 

Work Day (No School) 

February 25– Winter Break begins 

February 6 – School Begins 

March 16 – Kindergarten Music 

Program – 9AM 

March 17 – Lower School 

Conference Day – No pizza lunch 

 

 

 

Diane Harmon                  dharmon@fredericksburgacademy.org 

Amy Muraca           amuraca@fredericksburgacademy.org 

 

Play is often talked about as if it were a relief from serious learning. But for children play is serious 

learning. Play is really the work of childhood. –Fred Rogers 

 


